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Principalôs Messageé 

 
Variety Bash ð 10th Nov 
The school is very excited to announce that we have the opportunity to host the Variety Bash again at Biloela State School. This event is open to the public so please encourage friends 
to visit the school from 7:00-8:30am and cheer the vehicles as they leave to complete another leg in the Bash. 
The P&C will be offering bacon and egg burgers and a few other delights so make a morning of it and support the Variety Bash and Biloela State School. 

 

The organisers of the Bash also informed the school that we were the lucky recipients of two Soundfield Sound Systems to the value of $6200 to assist students hearing in class. These 
have arrived at the school and are being used in Prep/1P and 3L. Miss Mcleod and I will attend the Variety Bash dinner on the 9th November where the donation will be acknowledged. 

 

On the morning we will need approximately 30 volunteers to help with breakfast for the Bash participants and spectators. If you able to assist the P&C in this fundraiser and volunteer 
some time from 5:30-9am (can be done in hour shifts). Please text Deborah Thomas on 0417572998 if you can come and for how long you can stay. 

 

Wednesdayõs Storm 
I would like to commend students and staff for their behaviour, bravery of our junior school during the height of the noise and professionalism of staff to keep students safe. The school 
unfortunately suffered some damage with ripped shade sails, flooding to classrooms and the greatest damage was in our library. We had significant water damage to the ceiling, which 
meant water entered lights, air-conditioners, security sensors and the walls.  

 
At present we are unable to reconnect power to the building which has meant our phone system is un-operational at this present time as the hub for the phone is based 
in the library. To contact the school please call the school mobile on 0436 810 595 or email administration@biloelass.eq.edu.au. 

 

Colour Explosion 

Please look out for information coming from the P&C for our colour explosion run on the 12th November from approx. 1:45-2:30pm. 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

We acknowledge the 
traditional custodians of 

this land and pay our 
respects to the elders, 

past, present and future, 
for they hold the 

memories, the traditions, 
the culture and hopes of 

Indigenous Australia. 
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